
FROM KATH AND THE SOCIAL CLUB..

HAPPY HOUR!  will go ahead as usual on 4th December. Please bring a 
plate, Wine and beer is being provided by the Trust.

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY - Due to hall renovations it has been decided 
that we postpone this until next year.  We will combine the late Christmas 
party with the opening of our new Hall and really kick our feet up!
We hope that everyone can join us for Happy Hour however for a nice get
together before Christmas. 

 

THANK YOU!  To our Trustee's from Lindsay Laing
Thanks to all the Trustee's who volunteer their time to assist with the running of the
Trust.  We must make special mention of Rita Gibson who was unfortunately
accidently missed off the printed Chairmans Report. She is a valuable Trustee and we
thank her for her service.  
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APM & AGM.
Last reminder that next Wednesday 30th November our Annual Public Meeting will be held at 10am,
followed by the Annual General Meeting at 10.45am.  Due to hall renovations the venue will be
Ngunguru Sports Complex Hall. Thanks to Pete Mullenger and the Club.  Morning tea will be
available from when you arrive. Everyone should now have their AGM information and we look forward
to seeing Jan Signal our Statutory Supervisor who will chair the meeting.  

Happy Birthday!!
Happy 90th Birthday's to Ruby McKay and Trevor Mark!  From
the Social Club and Trustee's we send you best wishes for this
special milestone birthday. 

NRV Trust Contact - Emma - nrvtrust@gmail.com, 02108035704

And just like that it's nearly December!  It sure has been wet
and we are looking forward to some sunshine with summer
just around the corner.  With the silly season also just around
the corner we hope that you all stay sane, happy and well!!

UNIT 27
Is still for sale - please help us spread the word!  It is listed on TradeMe and also on our
website www.nrv.co.nz. Thank you


